



11/1/21

Dear Provider:

Molina Healthcare of New York, Inc. is pleased to announce an official date if 11/1/21 for our upcoming partnership with ProgenyHealth LLC, a company that specializes in Neonatal Care Coordination Services. ProgenyHealth's collaborative program will enhance services to our members and support our mission to make a lasting difference in our members' lives by improving their health and well-being.

ProgenyHealth's neonatologists, pediatricians and neonatal nurse care managers will work closely with Molina Healthcare of New York's clinical team, attending physicians and nurses to promote healthy outcomes for Molina Healthcare of New York's premature and medically complex newborns.

Our hope is that this partnership will have multiple benefits, including:

- Support from a company that believes in sharing best practices and works with NICUs and pediatricians nationwide to improve the health outcomes of our next generation
- A collaborative and proactive approach that supports timely and safe discharge to home
- A partner in efforts to reduce infant mortality and improve health outcomes
- The support of a team that understands the complexity and stress of managing infants who have been in the NICU, and will work with you to achieve the best possible outcomes

If you have questions regarding Molina Healthcare of New York, Inc's relationship with ProgenyHealth, please call your Provider Relations Representative at (877) 872-4716. To learn more about ProgenyHealth's programs and services, you can call Progeny directly at (888) 832-2006 or visit www.progenyhealth.com.

Thank you for your partnership in caring for our Molina members.

Sincerely,

Lisa Siragusa

Associate Vice President – Provider Network Operations and Contracting